Compassion Trust Wisdom Fellowship Friendship Peace
This week in Year 3

Monday 23rd June 2025

English: We will begin some work on Fairytales and will start by reading Jim and the Beanstalk by Raymond
Briggs, a variation of the classic tale, Jack and the Beanstalk.

Maths: We will start to look at telling the time on a digital clock.
Later in the week we will continue to work on fractions and begin to build on fractions of an amount.

Homework:

The homework handed out on Friday consisted of some story writing with an emphasis on using capital
letters and full stops correctly. A Maths activity involving telling the time to the minute on an analogue clock
accompanied this. The homework is due in on Wednesday 25th June. If, due to exceptional circumstances,
this homework is likely to be late, please let us know as soon as possible. 10 minutes reading and 5-10
minutes times tables and number bond practice should also form part of your child’s daily routine.

Spellings:
In the test on Wednesday 25th June, most children will be tested on words with the /sh/ sound spelt ch:
chef, chalet, machine, brochure, chute, parachute, chauffeur, moustache, charades, champagne.

New spellings will be sent out on Wednesday after the test. The new words will be Words ending /g/ spelt
gue and words with a /k/ spelt que: dialogue, league, tongue, plague, vague, antique, unique, mosque,
technique, picturesque. The new words will be tested on Wednesday 2nd July.

Other Matters:

e On Monday, we are having a themed day based on the NSPCC’s Speak out, Stay Safe programme.
The day will comprise a PSHE lesson following an NSPCC plan and a variety of activities to follow
including roleplay, some writing and some artwork.

e Thank you for the kind offers we had to assist with our sewing activities. If you volunteered, Mrs
Wakeman will be in touch in due course to check if you are still available at the times we need help.
Sewing activities this week will take place on Wednesday afternoon 2.10-3.00 pm.

e Thank you for sending your children in last week with purses or wallets for us to investigate and
discuss. We will take another look in a week’s time giving those children who forgot, the
opportunity to share their money containers

e Pbones will continue this week so please ensure your child has their instrument in school on Friday
(27t).




